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Hi Shayne,

The school block and associated roads are not in a conservation authority regulated area. We will review revisions this
introduces to the associated stormwater management report, if any, through the subdivision process. Given that, we
have no further comment on these applications and do not require review fees.
 
Regards, 

Trevor Heywood  B.Sc.(Env.)
Resource Planner
Grand River Conservation Authority

400 Clyde Road, PO Box 729
Cambridge, ON  N1R 5W6
Phone: 519-621-2761 ext. 2292
Email: theywood@grandriver.ca
www.grandriver.ca  |  Connect with us on social media




